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RE: NTMP E Costilla Blvd Meeting #1 

 

The City of Centennial Traffic Engineering Services (TES) has been contacted by residents 

of the Walnut Hills neighborhood interested in traffic mitigation along E. Costilla Boulevard 

between S. Spruce Street and S. Uinta Street as part of the City’s Neighborhood Traffic 

Management Program (NTMP). The Costilla Blvd NTMP application was selected as one of 

the City’s 2020 NTMP projects and will focus on developing a traffic calming plan for E Costilla 

Blvd.  

 

The NTMP process is designed to be a collaborative process between City staff and 

neighborhood residents.  Because you are one of the affected residents (as shown on the 

map on the reverse side) and ultimately will be asked to participate in a ballot vote regarding 

traffic calming, you are invited to join the City’s TES staff to discuss the project.  Your meeting 

attendance on the following date is important in developing the best solution for residents of 

the area. 

 

Wednesday, February 19, 2020 
6:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

Walnut Hills Elementary School Cafeteria 

Walnut Hills Elementary School 
8195 E. Costilla Blvd 
Centennial, CO 80112 

 

 
If you have any questions or comments prior to this meeting, please contact Lindy Howard at 

(720) 286-5327 or by email at lhoward@centennialco.gov. 

 
 
 


